School of Modern Languages: Linguistics, University of Liverpool, P.O. Box 147, Liverpool L69 3BX

MWW/AMF

10th November, 1982

Sr G. Brugarolas, Instituto de Espana, en Londres, 102 Eaton Square, London SWIW 9AN

Dear Sr Brugarolas,

Many thanks for your letter of 3rd November. The committee of the Anglo-Catalan Society has 9 members so I am sure there will be no problem finding a suitable room.

As you suggested I have invited Sr Sousa and his wife to the annual lunch. Sr Benavides asks if you could deliver the cases of wine you have offered for the lunch to the restaurant a couple of days or so before the lunch. I will tell him I have mentioned this to you.

Yours sincerely, hanked the Society

for the invitation to join you fee singer on 19th November, but that I think it would be better not to invite us on that date and to leave the invitation for the Annual Lunch the following day.

Committee to have the mea Max W. Wheeler at 9.30 a.m. terore

approximate number of members of the Committee is order to prepare a suitable room.

ı thank you no Mr.Estavs.

Your Emerely

Cuillean Sruc